
Geert  Wilders’  Post-election
Statement:: "The Genie cannot
be put back in the bottle"

 

Dear friends,

 

Yesterday, the Party for Freedom (PVV) gained 33% and rose from 15 to
20 seats. That is a result to be proud of. However, Prime Minister
Rutte won the elections, despite losing 8 seats.

We were the third biggest party, but now we are the second biggest
party in the Dutch Parliament and a major political force. I promise
you: Next time we will be first! The genie cannot be put back in the
bottle.

 

I assure you: We will not stop trying to save our beautiful country,
the Netherlands, our European civilization and our Western freedoms.

We are grateful for the interest and sympathy of freedom loving people
all over the free world. And we will continue to inform you about our
efforts and progress in the years ahead.

As ever,

 

Geert Wilders
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Festive  gathering  today  of  the  new  large  PVV  group  in
Parliament


